
November 4, 2007  

ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 

The Los Angeles City/County Native American 
Indian Commission has created the Indian 

Commission - Fire Emergency Fund to assist 
American Indian families impacted by the recent 

fires in the southern California area. 
The Indian Commission - Fire Emergency Fund is 

seeking monetary donations or gift cards from 
major grocery chains (like Ralph's, Vons, and 

Albertsons) for American Indian families that are 
victims of the 

recent fires. Los Angeles City/County Native 
American Indian Commission has established the 

Indian Commission-Fire Emergency Fund to 
assist American Indian families and to provide 
greater accountability of all funds donated. The 
Indian Commission-Fire Emergency Fund will 
insure that 100% of all funds donated will be 
provided to Indian families. Please send all 

donations to: 
Indian Commission-Fire Emergency Fund 
3175 W. 6th Street, Los Angeles, Ca. 90020 

Or you may contact Ron Andrade,Director of the 
Indian Commission at 

(213) 351-5308  

All donations made to the Fire 
Emergency Fund are tax deductible. 




